
From: Shelly-Anne Connell
To: Tamara Collins
Subject: FW: EB-2018-0270 FW: Letter of Comment
Date: Wednesday, December 12, 2018 10:02:17 AM

-----Original Message-----
From: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Sent: Tuesday, December 11, 2018 4:16 PM
To: Shelly-Anne Connell <ShellyAnne.Connell@oeb.ca>
Subject: EB-2018-0270 FW: Letter of Comment

-----Original Message-----
From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Monday, December 10, 2018 10:03 AM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2018-12-10

-- Case Number --
EB-2018-0270

-- Name --
peter nelson

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
We in Orillia have been railroaded into exception this deal without been granted an opportunity to vote on the
matter. There should be a referendum which has been refused, SO FAR.

-- Attachment --
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